Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 1:56 PM

To: ‘Kimberly M. Wilson'

Cc: Shoemaker, Mike; Brett Fulks; David Adkins; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Daisy Duke 31 State Com 3H

RE: 2RP-2649

Kimberly,

Your request to backfill the remedial excavation for the above referenced release is approved.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Kimberly M. Wilson [mailto:kwilson@talonlpe.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 10:08 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>; Brett Fulks <brett.fulks@dvn.com>; David Adkins
<dadkins@talonlpe.com>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>

Subject: Re: Daisy Duke 31 State Com 3H

The area around S-1 is excavated between 6-inches to a foot. The area around S-2 & S-3 was excavated to 6-
inches.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 11, 2017, at 8:16 AM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher(@state.nm.us> wrote:
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RE: 2RP-2649

Kimberly,

There is no remediation proposal, so how deep were the excavations?



Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Kimberly M. Wilson [mailto:kwilson@talonlpe.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 6:58 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>; Brett Fulks <brett.fulks@dvn.com>; David Adkins
<dadkins@talonlpe.com>

Subject: Daisy Duke 31 State Com 3H

Mike,

Attached is a site map and lab data for the corrective action (2RP-2649) at the above
referenced location. Can I get permission to backfill this excavation?

Please call if you have questions or concerns.

Thank you.

Kimberly M. Wilson
Project Manager

Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4023

Cell: 575.602.3826

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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